cosba
mesa

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE COSTA MESA FOUNDATION
OF SEPTEMBER 5TH, 2023, 6:00 PM

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Costa Mesa Foundation, scheduled for
Tuesday, September 5th, 2023, 6:00 P.M. has been canceled. The next meeting of the Costa Mesa
Foundation is planned for November 5th, 2023, 6:00 P.M., Conference Room 1A.

DATED this 29th day of August 2023.

P

JoJo Crowley, CMF President

Laura Marroquin, Secretary

For questions or concerns please contact: costamesafoundation.cmf@gmail.com




